
 

 
 
 
 
 
23 August 2018 
 
 
 
ARB Corporation Ltd 
 
 
Dear Sir /Madam 
 

GENERALLY IN ACCORDANCE WITH APPROVED PLANS NOTICE FOR 

DEVELOPMENT PERMIT NO. D/36-2018 FOR A MATERIAL CHANGE OF USE FOR A 

SHOWROOM AND OPERATIONAL WORKS FOR AN ADVERTISING DEVICE – 
SITUATED AT 123 GLADSTONE ROAD AND 46 JOHN STREET, ALLENSTOWN – 

DESCRIBED AS LOTS 4-6 ON RP853443 AND LOT 2 ON RP602840, PARISH OF 

ROCKHAMPTON 
 

Council refers to your correspondence 23 August 2018 seeking advice on ‘generally in 
accordance’ plans for the above Development Permit.  
 
Council has reviewed the plans and confirms that they are ‘generally in accordance’ with the 
approved plans listed in the Decision Notice dated 15 August 2018 and they do not 
compromise any of the conditions of approval.  
 
Council has placed on records the following plans:  

Drawing/report title Prepared by Date 
Reference 
number 

Version/ 
issue 

Preliminary Sewerage 
Reticulation and 
Stormwater Quality 

McMurtrie Consulting 
Engineers 

22 August 2018 062-17-18-P-0004 C 

 
We trust this information is sufficient for your purposes however should you have any 
queries regarding the above information, please contact the undersigned on 1300 22 55 77. 
 

Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Tarnya Fitzgibbon 
Coordinator Development Assessment 
Planning and Regulatory Services  
 

 
 

 

Our reference: D/36-2018 

Enquiries to: Amy Johnson 

Telephone: 1300 22 55 77 


